
To date as of November 22, 2020, we have two new Nursing Facility staff members and one 

new Nursing Facility resident test positive for COVID-19 and we have not had three or more 

residents or staff with new onset of respiratory symptoms occurring within 72 hours of each 

other.  We will continue testing those resident and staff who have COVID-19 symptoms and test 

them all regardless of symptoms every 5 to 7 days so that we can quarantine those that are 

positive to reduce the spread of this virus. 

 

Therefore, cumulatively to date since March 2020 we have a total of: 

Classification of person: Nursing 
Facility 
Staff 

Personal 
Care Home 
Staff 

Healthcare 
partners 

Nursing 
Facility 
Residents 

Personal 
Care 
Home 
Residents 

Number that tested 
positive for COVID-19: 

10 9 1 7 12 

 

We continue to take the necessary infection prevention and control measures to limit potential 

exposures which includes, but is not limited to, testing the residents and staff, creating cohorting 

zones and wearing appropriate Personal Protective Equipment as per the Pennsylvania 

Department of Health and Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services guidance.   

 


